


We would love to hear what you  
think of our 2020-2025 Draft Plan. 

Visit talkingpower.com.au, read the 
Plan, and give us your feedback. We are 
particularly interested in your thoughts  
on our plans relating to: 
• Network of the future
• Proposed price path
• Capital expenditure
• Operating expenditure
• Revenue Building Blocks
• Tariff Structure Statement
• Alternative Control Services

Your feedback will help us refine our plan 
for the future before we submit it to the 
Regulator in early 2019. 

You can provide feedback by:

Emailing your feedback to 

talkingpower@sapowernetworks.com.au

Complete the online form at  

talkingpower.com.au/DraftPlan

Calling us on 1800 572 229

Sending your feedback to:

Richard Sibly, Head of Regulation

SA Power Networks

GPO Box 77

Adelaide SA 5001

Thank you for the time and efforts of our 
customer representatives and stakeholders  
who have contributed to the Draft Plan.  

2020-2025 
Draft Plan
Delivering better 
outcomes at a lower price

Our Draft Plan for 2020-2025 will enable us to continue to meet all our obligations for 
safety, reliability of supply, and customer service. It balances investment in maintaining 
a safe and reliable network and ensuring we can accommodate the changing ways 
customers are using energy, with the very real need to keep our costs down.

This Draft Plan can be found at talkingpower.com.au/DraftPlan

At a glance, our Draft Plan delivers:
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